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Walking hand in hand in the footsteps of Christ. We are His hands; We are His feet. 

Weekly Newsletter 
Edition 26: 31st March 2023  

 
Dear Children & Families, 
 
Goodbyes! 
We are very sadly saying goodbye to two of our teachers today – Miss Dunn and Miss McLean. 
Both have made huge contributions to our School and will be greatly missed. They share a 
number of characteristics: dedicated; caring; great team members and devoted to the best 
interests of the children. They will both be great assets in their new jobs. We wish them much 
luck and love. 
 
New P.E. Days 
Year 4 will have their P.E. lessons on Monday next term and Year 6 will be on Fridays. (Year 3 
and Year 5 are staying the same.) 
 
Holiday Activities 
Please see below for some holiday activity opportunities. 
 
Whitehaven News 
From Sunday, look out on the Whitehaven News and News & Star websites for a film of some 
of our pupils (Lewis, Maddie, Zayne, Beau, Maddie, Blossom, Mia, Logan, Tommy, Ellie, Elijah, 
Avril, Carter and Jessica). Clare Hastings, a former pupil and now journalist visited school this 
week to gather the children’s views on a variety of subjects. The film is heart-warming and 
hilarious in her words. 
 

Information repeated from previous newsletters 
CAFOD Lenten Appeal: Non-Uniform Day 
Thanks for your support for our Lenten Appeal. In total, we raised £200. 
Swimming: Year 5 
Lessons for Year 5 pupils will begin on 18th April. Further information will be sent to Year 5 
parents. 
 
A very happy Easter to all our families. Enjoy your rest and we look forward to seeing you on 
17th April. 
 
Yours faithfully,             

Catherine Mallard  

 



 
 


